
News from CTIF



New CTIF office in Slovenia.

• The new CTIF office in Ljubljana was opened May 1st.

• It is run by The Slovenian Fire Protection Association.



Delegates Assembly Villach July 12th

• The CTIF Sport Competitions wil be arranged in Villach July 9th – 16th

• Executive Committee meeting July 10th – 11th

• Election of one vice president. 



New Commission

• Fire investigation will be a new CTIF Commission.



Commission work

• Most commissions are working very well.

• But some have problems. Among them Health Commission and 
Training and Education.



Economy

• The executive committee has gone through the economy of CTIF.

• Result: CTIF has a very good economy. With more reserves than
needed.

• The committee has decided that there now is possible for 
commissions to get economic support for their work.



New members

• Iran

• South Corea

• Iceland has been given one year free membership. After a proposal
from nordic countries. They can meet in all commissions.

• The number of associated members is also growing.




